
Putting hope within reach of men, women, and families
Faith Home Network

Adult & Teen Challenge
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Office: 209.537.0606 P.O. Box 611 Turlock, CA 95381

JOIN THE JOURNEY PRAYER REQUESTS?

rogers run 5k

august 28th 2021

at fhtc

6643 faith home rd

ceres ca 95307

dont miss our

FOR CREDIT CARD DONATIONS CALL 209.537.0606 EXT. 116  OR  FOR SECURE ONLINE DONATIONS VISIT WWW.FHTC.LIFE/GIVING

NAME:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

ADDRESS:

CITY: ZIP:ST:

MY GIFT AMOUNT IS: $ 

PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS OUT TO “FAITH HOME TEEN CHALLENGE”

MONTHLY? 

ADDRESS: 

PLEASE SEND GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT TO: 

CITY: ZIP: ST: 

SUPPORT FOR: 

IN MEMORY OF:

IN HONOR OF:

ATC Faith Home Network Jul. - Aug. Newsletter 28 Est. 1989

Strong hands

quality construction

memorials honorariums

upcoming events

customer testimonies
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Strong hands workforcequality construction

want to make a difference

My name is Stephen Barney and together with Anthony Jones we 
are privileged to be on staff as the supervisors of Quality 
Construction. We believe that our focus is in the name… To provide 
quality not just on the worksite but in the lives of the men we work 
along side of. We know circumstances of the world can break 
anybody not submitted to Christ, and that all it takes is a gleam of 
hope from the Holy Spirit to change lives. Our desire is to work 
alongside the Holy Spirit to produce practical skills and experience to 
the men while providing “Top Quality” service to our clients. I should 
add that as all walks of life are affected by the lies of the enemy, 

some of the men here are so talented that they are not so much in need of new skills as 
they are in learning how to use what God has given them to mentor and bless those around 
them. This is proven time and time again through the work we provide. Whether it’s gutting 
and rebuilding two houses from fire damage, or framing in elevators. We have painted 
houses, built fences even full landscape renovations… and we do it with quality.

Recently, we had the opportunity to do a front yard landscape for Sylvia. The project 
included removal of stump shavings. We also regraded the area as she had a large tree 
removed that had decimated her front lawn. We replaced the irrigation lines and heads as 
the tree roots had damaged 90% of the old lines. We then amended the soil due to the 
tannins and acid left behind by the tree and rolled out fresh sod, so that she could once again 
enjoy a green front yard. I asked Sylvia if she would like to share something about the 
experience:

"They were such a blessing, I believe God uses people to bless people.
I'm so happy with what they did, I want to tell people if they need
a landscaper... I know one. They were so easy and pleasant to work
with and cared about my questions."

 We look forward to being a blessing in your work project as well.

Our Strong Hands workforce is more than just sending out “strong 
hands.” It has been awesome to see what the Lord is doing 
through our students and the impact they are having on our 
customers. We provide labor-ready work: yard cleanup, moving 
jobs, construction/demo, small concrete projects, and much more.

“Hi, Lance. Thank you so much for the great job on our concrete. It is evident that your 
program is of very high caliber based upon the wonderful men on your team. Every one of 
them was polite, conscientious, and hard-working. We look forward to your ministry helping 
us on the next phase of our project. We will confidently recommend Adult and Teen 
Challenge to our friends and family and are praying for the continued success of the ministry. 
I am sending multiple text messages to accommodate all the pictures I took of your guys in 
action.” -Julia

“I just had the most incredible experience. Thank you for sending 2 young men who have a 
can-do attitude. They were respectful to the integrity of the real estate, gentle to the house 
and kind. They really restore my faith in humanity. If they need a job, I can employ them!”
– Suzanna

“I just wanted to let you know while the guys were waiting for the truck, they did a devotional
together with a Bible I had. They sat out in front of my store reading the Bible together. It was
awesome!” -Cheryl

We are grateful for the opportunity to provide this service to our community and even more
grateful for the encouragement it brings to both the customer and our entire ministry, 
students and staff alike. As the Strong Hands Supervisor, it is extremely rewarding to receive 
the many positive uplifting praise reports that consistently come in. I praise God for his 
amazing work evident in our men through this ministry and his love for it.

donate a vehicle

fhtc.life/auto-donations

customer testimonies

customer testimony

Strong


